COMMANDING OFFICER
USCG LORAN-A TECHNICAL
ASSISTANCE DETAIL

APQ SAN FRANCISCO 56528

4000
21 April 1975

From: Cumm?ﬂding Officer, USCG Loran-A Technical Assistance Detail,
Manila

To: Commanding Officer, U. S. Baval Station, Subic Bay
Attention: HS-4

Subj: Use of Naval Station Quarters and Messing Facilities;
request for

1. This command is the separation point for Philippine nationals from
the U. S. Coast Guard. In some cases personnel arrive without the nec-
essary records to enable a timely separation. As no govermment quar-
ters or messing facilities are available in the Manila area, these de-
lays in separation become inordinately expensive te the government in
payment of per diem.

2. It is requested that the Naval Station, Subic Bay, provide to this
command, on a not to interfere basis, subsistence and quarters to Coast
Guardsmen awaiting separation, on a non-reimbursable basis. The admin-
istrative processing of these separations would continue to be completed
by this command.

3. The number of Coast Guardsmen arriving for separation is not ex-
pected to exceed ten a year.

L. J. BLACK, JR.




